Families on Track
Building Community in South S8an Francisco
With Students and Families of Promise

November 9, 2001

Mike Reza

President

The Tooth Mobile
1659 Scott Blvd., #4
Santa Clara, CA 95050

Dear Mike,

On behaif of all those who benefit from the programs offered through Families on Track, I would
like to thank you and your staff for the wonderful services you provided the students and families
of Parkway Heights Middle School on November 8.

The ToothMobile’s visit generated quite a bit of excitement and discussion on campus. Parents
were grateful for the opportunity to have their young children — and themselves — examined.
Despite what at times was less than encouraging news regarding the state of their dental health,
everyone left the ToothMobile with a smile on their face. Such is the power of a dental exam!

Close to 200 examinations were performed. They revealed a variety of serious needs amongst
our students and their family members. We look forward to the ToothMobile's return on a
permanent basis, so that the needs might start to be addressed.

When your staff has completed its paperwork, [ am anxious to have an update on their findings.
Mike, it is a pleasure working with you and your staff. 1look forward to a continued close
collaborative relationship and to finding ways in which we can make the ToothMobile a
permanent part of the services we offer, starting early next year.

Sincerely,

S oo

Paul W. Hamann, MA, MNA
Executive Director

cc: Al Teglia, County of San Mateo

825 Park Way, South San Francisco, CA 94080
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